DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT
600 ARMY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0600

April 16, 2019
Base Realignment and Closure Division

John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Notification of the New DOD Environmental Laboratory Accreditation Program under
Northern Area Groundwater Monitoring, Fort Wingate Depot Activity, McKinley County,
New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The Department of the Army respectfully submits this notification of its intention to
switch from TestAmerica, Inc. to EMAX Laboratories, Inc. (EMAX) for the Northern Area
Groundwater Monitoring Program. EMAX is DOD Environmental Laboratory Accreditation
Program (ELAP), National Environmental Laboratory Accreditation Certification (NELAC) and
National Voluntary Laboratory Accreditation Program (NVLAP) certified. The use of
TestAmerica, Inc. is referenced throughout section 4 “Field Monitoring and Sampling
Methods” of the Interim Facility-Wide Groundwater Monitoring Plan Version 10. This
adjustment in laboratories will be documented in the Interim Facility-Wide Groundwater
Monitoring Plan Version 11.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (505) 721-9770.

Sincerely,

PATTERSONMAR ooty . raines
KC-1 2292 1 4493 ;au: 2019.04.16 16:36:29 -04'00

Mark Patterson
BRAC Environmental Coordinator

CF:
Mr. Dave Cobrain, NMED-HWB
Mr. Benjamin Wear, NMED-HWB
Mr. Michiya Suzuki, NMED-HWB
Mr. Steve Smith, USACE SWF
Mr. Saqib Khan, USACE SWT
Ms. Daisy Pate, USACE SPA
Ms. Chelsea Montoya, USACE SPA
FWDA Admin Record, Ohio / New Mexico

mmm@nwm



Christx Esler

From: Christy Esler <cesler@sundance-inc.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 8:26 AM

To: John.kieling@state.nm.us

Cc: (dave.cobrain@state.nm.us); Ben Wear (benjamin.wear@state.nm.us); Michiya Suzuki;

Steven Smith (steve.w.smith@usace.army.mil); Saqgib SWF Khan
(Saqib.Khan@usace.army.mil); Pate, Daisy B CIV USARMY CESPA (US); ‘Montoya, Chelsea
R CIV USARMY CESPA (US)’; Patterson, Mark C CIV (US)

Subject: Notification of the New DOD ELAP, Northern Area Groundwater Monitoring, Fort
Wingate Depot Activity

Attachments: Notification to the New DOD ELAP_GW_16April2019.pdf

Mr. Kieling,

The Department of the Army respectfully submits the attached notification of its intention to switch from TestAmerica,
Inc. to EMAX Laboratories, Inc. for the Northern Area Groundwater Monitoring Program, Fort Wingate Depot Activity,
New Mexico.

If you have questions or require further information, please contact Mark Patterson at 505-721-9770.
FedEx tracking- 8134 6383 3056

Respectfully submitted,

Christy Esler| Program Manager

Sundance Consulting, Inc.

Woman-Native Owned

4292 Tallmadge Rd. | Rootstown, OH 44272 '
330578-3024 O | 330 727-0042 C

330 358-7311 (U.S Army office/ Fort Wingate Army Depot)
cesler@sundance-inc.net
www.sundance-inc.net

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This message (including any attachments or enclosures) contains information that may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
named above. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify me by return email and destroy the communication.



